
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Friday 7th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RE: Choir Rehearsal for RAH Trip  

 

As part of our upcoming performance at the Royal Albert Hall, this term the Choir will be taking part in a joint 

rehearsal with other schools from the Harringay area. On Monday 24th February we will be walking to North 

Harringay School for the rehearsal, departing at 9:30am.  We will return from the rehearsal at 12:00pm in time 

for the children to have lunch as normal so your child will not need to bring anything with them. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Daniel Hawke                                    

Choir Lead/Music Teacher                               


